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Thanks to you,
Wildflower campers are 

healing and reaching  

new heights at camp!

Helping children and families rebuild their lives after the loss of a parent



Wildflower Camp Foundation
PO Box 81116
Wellesley Hills, MA 02481

New & Notable At Wildflower: Campers, experts and bikes, oh my!

Summer is a time of renewal for Wildflower’s campers and families. As the 
kids head off to camp, they will be carrying Wildflower’s ongoing support in 
their back pocket. At home, mom or dad will have the chance to rest and  
restore themselves. Helping families who have suffered the loss of a parent 
is a year round effort, but thanks to our generous supporters summer is the 
most rewarding time of year for our children and families.

We are delighted to welcome Dr. Robert Brooks as the newest member of 
our Advisory Board. As a member of the faculty of Harvard Medical School 
and the former Director of the Department of Psychology at McLean  
Hospital, Dr. Brooks is respected as a leading authority on the topic of  
resilience. 

Wildflower riders are dusting off their bikes in preparation for the Rodman 
Ride for Kids on Saturday, September 29. The Ride is our biggest annual fund-
raiser and you’re invited to join our team this year! A fun and rewarding way 
to give back. Interested? Email us at info@wildflowercampfoundation.org.  

Will you help us make a difference in the lives of our campers and their families? Visit our website at 
www.wildflowercampfoundation.org to make a donation today or to learn more about Wildflower.

Wildflower Turns the Dream of Camp into a Reality for 37 Campers

Welcome Resilience Expert Dr. Robert Brooks

We’re Ready to Ride . . . Are You?


